From: Cebrummer2014

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 3:55 PM

To: Harrison, Venita <VHarrison@a2gov.org>

Cc: Hupy, Craig <CHupy@a2gov.org>; Mike MiIIer_p; Smith, Chip
<ChSmith@a2gov.org>

Subject: Re: Petition For Residential Parking Permit Program for 300-400 blocks of W. Mosley St.

Based on the petition submitted, follow up work performed and a review of the physical
space, the Old West Side Assoc is pleased to recommend this addition to the parking
permit district on behalf of residents. Please let me know if you need any further
information from me. I tried to call without success but I may be reached at the number
below. Regards,

Christine E. Brummer
President
OWSA

c: I

On Dec 10, 2018, at 8:43 AM, Harrison, Venita <VHarrison(@a2gov.org> wrote:

Good Morning Ms. Brummer,

The City is in receipt of a petition from residents on W Mosley St requesting inclusion into the Old West
Side Association.

The City request your approval for an amendment to the Old West Side Association to include W Mosley
St into the existing district. Michael Miller has forwarded a petition to the City, which appears to have the
60% requirement from the residents on W Mosley St for your consideration, action and support in moving
forward to City Council for final approval.

Thank you for your support and should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Venita Harrison
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